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To : Valued Customer 
From : Littelfuse Product Management  

 
Subject : Addition of marking ( ) to labels  

 
This customer notification refers to a cosmetic change on the labels. No changes to form, fit and 
function of the affected fuses. 
 

With regards to the above reference, there will be an additional marking  added to the labels of 
the affected fuses.  
 
Products affected are all fuses with CE mark on labels on the packaging and carton boxes. 
 
This change is only the addition of the below marking to the label and does not impact form, fit and 
function of the fuse itself. 
 

                                            
 
 
 
What has change? 
 Below pictures are two examples of the labels for two of the different kinds of fuses from 
Littelfuse to show the before and after comparison.   
 

As can be seen from the pictures, the difference is only the addition of the   besides the CE mark. 
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1)For Cartridge fuses 

Current Label Updated Label 

  
 

 
2)For TR/TE fuses 

 

Old Label Updated Label
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What is maintained?  

a. Fuse part number 
b. Electrical Characteristics 
c. Fuse Resistance value 
d. Fuse Dimension 
e. Agency Certificate Number 

 
When is the target implementation?  

This will be a running change but by 1st January 2023, all labels will have the  marking added. 
 

Best regards, 
Daniel Wang 
Director Global Product Management  
DWang@littelfuse.com 
 

 

http://www.littelfuse.com/
mailto:DWang@littelfuse.com

